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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

PWD Begins Construction

The Philadelphia Water Department began heavy construction in your neighborhood.
The sewers listed in the streets below have outlived their useful life span and must be
replaced to safeguard your water service and prevent potential leaks or breaks from
flooding or damaging city streets and private property.

Street From To Type of Work
Brierdale Rd. Cathederal Ave. Grakyn Lane Sewer
Grakyn Lane Ridge Ave. Brierdale Rd. Sewer

The Water Department has hired a private contractor to complete the above project.
The work began March 2003 and will proceed block by block until final completion
around June 2003.

During normal working hours, between 7 a.m. and 3:30 p.m., it may be necessary to
close the street to through traffic.  The contractor will also post “No Parking” signs as
required.  Trash should be placed at the curb as regularly scheduled and the contractor
will assist the Streets Department with pick up.

The Water Department has assigned an Inspector to the project who will be on-site
everyday.  Should you experience any problems as a result of the work, please ask to
speak with the Inspector on the job site.  He or she will discuss the problem with the
contractor and do whatever possible to assist you.

 For more information about the construction, please call the Philadelphia Water
Department at (215) 685-6300.
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